
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
The Historic Preservation Commission for the City of 
Decatur, Alabama has postponed its October 17, 2017 
meeting.  The HPC will have a Special Called Meeting 
Friday, October 20, 2017 at 6:30p.m. The meeting will be 
held at the Historic Depot, 701 Railroad Street, Decatur, 
AL. 
 
 
This notice posted October 13, 2017. 


